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Dr. Birendra Saraf
Sr. Counsel

Sub: THANK YOU - Event on ‘Rebooting the MSME Sector’ on October 7, 2020

We wish to express our sincere thanks to you for sparing your valuable time and addressing
the Online Event on ‘Rebooting the MSME Sector’ held on October 7, 2020 at the IMC Chamber of
Commerce and Industry.

The discussion was very informative and detailed. All the participants took home great knowledge
and felt enriched. Your presence and active participation immensely contributed to the success of
the event.

Thanking you once again and look forward to more interactions in the near future.

With kind regards,

frr

Ajit Mangrulkar
Director General
IMC Chamber of Commerce and Industry (IMC)
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